

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

MAYOR

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

DEPUTY CAO

DEPUTY CAO PLANNING/DEVELOPMENT

KEN SCHULTZ

GENE ROMO

FRANK MARTINEZ

BILL MUELLER

March 28, 1988

Bill Towers
Resource Technology
2129 Osuna Road, NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87113

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE & GRADING PLAN OF MILLERS ORCHARD SUBDIVISION

RECEIVED MARCH 18, 1988 FOR "AS-BUILT" ACCEPTANCE (G-13/D13)

Dear Mr. Towers:

The above referenced submittal dated March 17, 1988 is approved as meeting minimum Drainage Ordinance and DPM requirements. Any public infrastructures constructed under City Work Order must be accepted by the Construction Division.

If you have any questions, call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Roger A. Green, P.E. C.E./Hydrology Section

RAG/bsj

